FLOWER ASTRONOMICAL

OBSERVATORY
Headquarters American A : :
Meteor Society Upper Darby, Pa.,
Charles P. Olivier 936 October 27,

Director

L Oscar E. lMonnig,
3
¥

12 W Leuda St.,
t. Worth, Texas.,

Dear lir. Monnig:

We have recently received from lir, Wahlgren, at
Oklahoma City, a large envelope of reports on the fireball
of Auguet 17, 1956, They srrived just as Dr. Olivier was
leaving town. He asked me to write to you about tuem, and
find out whether you would like to have them forwarded to
you, In your letter of Septewber 17 you stated that lir.

Wahlgren was cooperating with you on this object, and we sus-
pect that you may have already received copies of the reports.

1f you have not, we should be glad to send them to you
prompt 1y .

‘“'he envelope ag received from lir. Wahlgren contains
an Oklahoma map with points of observation ua xkco upon 1t (a
hactograph copy or something like that), and letters from the

following: J. 8. Hudnell, A. M. licMghan, K. M, Van Sandt,
W. B. Gernert, A. M. Foss, Bennett Bassori (sp?), Charles

Lincoln Whi te, lre. John Hunter, lre. L, W, Mahler, lMre. B.

.

F. Hall, liies Ruth Cochron, Erwin Potte, lLiss llary A. Boland,

.rs. Caseandra Washam, A. S. Foy, D, A. Shaffer, Harold D.

Cooper, lrs, G. E. Hinton, Willie Wallare, Ir. alld lirs., Earl
Butts, L. E, Bradshaw, Mre, R, H. Smith, Robert W. Eikleberry,

lr. Alna Stalcup.

se¢ let us know if you would like to have them
U,

() I”

ea
forwarded ‘Lo ¥

Very truly yours,

(Mre.) Doris M. Wille,
Cbservatory Assistant.
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